
POWER SHUTDOWN 

                                                                                                                                                                 

June 28, 2022                                                                                                                                                                  

Aashad 07, 1944                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

  

A power shut down has been arranged on June 30, 2022 at 11 KV Diwar 

feeder from 10.00 a.m. to 02.00 p.m. to carry out urgent maintenance 

works. The area affected is Vanxim Village as informed by the 

Department of Information and Publicity. 
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